
 5:00pm to 7:00pm
There will be an open bar  
and heavy hors d’oeuvres.

Location
   
Harry Caray’s Ballroom
70 Yorktown Shopping Center
Lombard, IL 60148

Register  Today!

Join FCA of Illinois for our annual  
Supplier  Trade Show  
at Harry Caray’s Ballroom on 

 Thursday, April 18.

Contractors, please register in advance 
and attend this event to receive your 
voucher to use as FREE money with any 
of the FCAI Associate Members present 
at the Trade Show. 
 
The exact amount of money contractors 
receive is based on the NIPDI 
contribution amount their PDC #30 
members produced in 2023.

If you qualify, this year’s rebate amounts 
have increased and are now up to   
$6,000. 

Please look for an email or mailing for 
your rebate amount. Please contact the 
FCAI office at 630.264.7880 if you have 
not received a notification about your 
amount by March 15, 2024.

*Must be an FCAI Contractor in good standing (current with all FCAI/DC#30 benefits and Funds) and attend this event. 
Contractor Companies must have a NIPDI contribution in the year 2023 produced by PDC #30 members to be eligible to receive 
a rebate. Vouchers can only be spent with Supplier Members and their representatives present at the event. Vouchers and vendor 
invoices must be submitted by May 17, 2024 to the FCAI Office. NO EXCEPTIONS. There is no minimum/maximum order. 
Vouchers may not be redeemed for cash or broken down into smaller increments. Vouchers are not transferable. If an order 
exceeds the amount of the voucher, FCAI is not responsible for the excess amount. Contractors are responsible for paying the 
supplier the full amount for their order and submit receipts; FCAI will issue contractors a check for the rebate amount.


